
       
 

 
 

 
 

 
2825 E. Cottonwood Parkway * Suite 500 * Salt Lake City, Utah 84121 * Phone:  (385) 202-5359 

 
 
Federal Communication Commission 
Laboratory Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Dear FCC: 
 
We are submitting a request for Class II change filing for our products with FCC ID S5R-3490, 
S5R-4940 and S5R-5580 (the “Products”).  We, at Mosby LLC and our affiliates, need to make 
sure that some of the information and documents we submit with our application are kept 
confidential. We thank you for your help in keeping Mobsy’s information as confidential. 
 
It is allowed under 47 CFR Section 0.457 and 47 CFR Section 0.459 and other FCC rules that we 
can keep certain information confidential forever. We ask that this document never be shared 
publicly by the FCC: 
 

Operational Description 
 
 
The reason we are asking is because the document has very sensitive confidential information 
about our product’s design.  If someone got this information, they would know how we make 
our products work.  We do not share this information with anyone even after we start to sell 
our products to our customers. We only share if we have an NDA or something like that to 
protect our company from someone sharing the information without our OK.  We also only let 
people see or use these documents who must know this information to help us with our 
products.  
 
Keeping this information confidential is very important to Mosby and our affiliates.  If you have 
any concerns, please let me know so we can discuss.    
 
  
    

Sincerest regards, 
 

       
  


